
 

 
 
 

Notice of Hearing in Writing 
 

 
December 14, 2018   Ref. 2018-H-107 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will conduct a hearing in January 2019, 
based on written submissions. This hearing will consider the application from Canadian 
Nuclear Laboratories (CNL) to replace the Waste Facility Decommissioning Licence (WFDL) 
for the following three facilities with three separate licences: 

• Gentilly-1 (located in Bécancour, Québec) 
• Douglas Point (located in Kincardine, Ontario) 
• Nuclear Power Demonstration (located in Rolphton, Ontario)  

 
CNL currently holds WFDL-W 4-332.01/2034, which authorizes storage-with-surveillance 
activities at the Gentilly-1, Nuclear Power Demonstration and Douglas Point sites. CNL is 
requesting to replace the current single licence with three licences (one for each site), with no 
change to the licensed activities authorized by the Commission, and with the licence expiry 
date remaining December 31, 2034. 
 
Pursuant to rule 3 of the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission Rules of Procedure (the 
Rules), the Commission has decided to vary the Rules to ensure that this hearing is dealt with 
as informally and expeditiously as the circumstances and the considerations of fairness permit. 
The Commission will consider written submissions from CNL and CNSC staff, and a panel of 
the Commission will then deliberate and render a decision on CNL’s application.   
 
The hearing submissions from CNL and CNSC staff are available on the CNSC website, or on 
request to the Secretariat.  
 
Following the deliberations and Commission decision on this matter, a record of decision will 
be published on the CNSC website at nuclearsafety.gc.ca and made available on request. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, ON  K1P 5S9 
Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
Fax: 613-995-5086 
Email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 
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